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Rep. Plumer Applauds JFC Funding for Beaver Dam Lake 

Improvements 
 

MADISON, WI – The Wisconsin State Legislature’s Joint Committee on Finance approved an 

array of water quality improvement projects during their session on Thursday afternoon. 

Included in those investments was $220,200 of state funding from the environmental fund for 

shoreline restorations along Beaver Dam Lake at Puckagee Springs Creek. Representative Jon 

Plumer (R - Madison) released the following statement in response: 

“This is great news for the Beaver Dam area. I would like to thank the members of the Joint 

Finance Committee for recognizing the value of this project and including it in the 2021 budget 

bill. Additionally, I would like to recognize the Beaver Dam Lake Improve District for their 

continued advocacy for this project. Unfortunately, the shoreline has receded more than 20 feet 

in the Puckagee Springs Creek area over the last ten years, making the area hard to reach. This 

investment in shoreline stabilization is an important step in restoring full public access to this 

part of the lake and in expanding opportunities for fishing from the shore. Beaver Dam Lake is a 

great asset to the area and worthy of this investment. I urge Governor Evers to keep this project 

funding intact when the budget goes to his desk for final approval. ” 
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